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Executive Director Report: 2nd Quarter 2025 

 
Meetings Held:  

• April 4, 2025 Board Meeting 

• May 28, 2025 Special Meeting 
 
Disciplinary Actions: 

• Mason Custer – Suspension (Child Support Enforcement) 
 
Licensure/Certification: as of 06/30/2025 
Active Chiropractic License Holders = 465 (*includes 1 suspended license) 
Inactive Chiropractic License Holders = 44 
CCCA License Holders = 117 
 
Applications Received/Licenses Issued: 

• 4 Chiropractic applications received in this quarter. 

• 1 Chiropractic licenses issued in this quarter: 
o Jayde Bren (1224) 

• 1 Inactive Chiropractic license renewed this quarter 
o Stacy Walstam 

• 13 CCCA applications received in this quarter: 

• 12 CCCA Certifications issued in this quarter: 
o Melissa Skattum (CCCA344); Amber Shea (CCCA345); Laurie Bjertness (CCCA346); Jayden 

Lindgren (CCCA347); Tayla Mullings (CCCA348); Alexis McGarry (CCCA349); Kari Bjugstad 
(CCCA350); Sarah Brown (CCCA351); Breeana Flores (CCCA352); Kayla Graumann (CCCA353); 
Holly Knoll (CCCA354); Erin Richards (CCCA355) 

 
Financial: See separate financial reports for review and approval. 
 
Legal: 
 
Other Items: 

• Dr. Ten Broek and I attended the FCLB Annual Meeting in St. Louis, MO. 

• Dr. Yohe and Dr. Askew participated in Part IV Testing at NWHSU. 

• Dr. Askew participated in NBCE Part IV Test Development in Greeley, CO. 
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